Date - 2L keb a5

Dear Students and Parents,

This is to inform you that our school is designated as a center for the Class 10th
and 12th Board Exams. Tomorrow, February 25th (Tuesday), the Class 10th S.S.
Board Exam will take place on our premises.

As per CBSE guidelines, to ensure the smooth and undisturbed conduct of the
examination, tomorrow(25.02.2025) will be a holiday for all other classes.

The ZLVS family extends its best wishes to all Boa rd Exam aspirants. May you
perform to the best of your abilities!

Regards



